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RELEASE OF AUTHORITY FOR CANCELLATION

TO: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Licensing Services .
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 :
(380) 664-1222 fax: (360) 586- 1181

The undersigned, holder of CcC CH/ES

permit/certificate number(s): . o -
' (MHG é, E Z Z? OTHER

Does hereby declare that the authority is no longer being used and is hereby
surrendered to the Commission for cancellation, (Attach original permit or
certificate, if available)
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Vika Sidov

From: <lior@herculesmovingsystem.com>
Date: Monday, May 21, 2012 11:51 AM
To: "Vika Sidov" <vika@herculesmovingsystem.com>

Subject: Re: Washington state intrastate operating authority
There are no ads on our website

From: Vika Sidov

Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 11:48 AM

To: nikhil@cardinalmovingsystemns.com ; lior@herculesmovingsystem.com
Cc: 'Carolina’'

Subject: Re: Washington state Intrastate operating authority

Spoke with Lior. He knows I'm holding the letter until he removes the ad in the website.
Lior, you need to take care of this ASAP.

Thanks

Vika

From: Nikhil Barzilai

Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 11:40 AM

To: Vika SidgV' ; lior@ ovingsystem.

Cc: 'Carglina’

Subject: FW: Washington state intrastate operating authority

VIKA,

WASNT THAT TAKING CARE QF 77?7
CAN CAROLINA FOLLOW UP ... | THOUGHT WE CANCELED IT ALREADY...

From: Foster, John (UTC) [mailto:JFoster@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 11:04 AM

To: nikhil@cardinalmovingsystems.com

Subject: Washington state intrastate operating authority

Per our telephone conversation on May 7, 2012, you indicated that First USA Van Lines was not operating
under the temporary Washington intrastate household goods permit (THG63799) that issued by the
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission on August 27, 2010. You indicated that a voluntary
release of authority would be submitted. Does First USA still intend to voluntarily cancel its Washington
intrastate autharity? If so, | have attached another release of authority form for your convenience. Please
advise me as soon as possible.

Thank You,

John Foster

Transportation Speciallst 4

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
(360) 664-1238
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